Women’s Football Clinic
VFTH
7/3/14
The Brohm Era of Hilltopper football is well underway and part of this summer’s activities included a women’s football clinic. 

Amy Bingham shows us just how much fun they had in this week’s View from the Hill. 

Ladies, listen up.  If you missed WKU’s women’s football clinic this year, you don’t want to make that mistake again.   It’s an all-access, behind the scenes look at the team and some serious fundamental work on the field. 


 “I think if you’re a football mom or just a football lover, as a female, I think this is a fantastic experience.”
Judging by the big smiles during photo ops with head coach Jeff Brohm, that was pretty much the sentiment of  all the ladies  who took part in the women’s football clinic. 
 “Just getting out on the field with other women who I don’t know who are proud WKU supporters and football supporters and getting to do drills with coaches who are gonna take our Tops to hopefully a great season here in Conference USA.”
The women were introduced to the entire football coaching staff along with their wives and then listened as various coaches touch on everything from the fundamentals of football to the recruiting process. 
 “We try to give them a taste of knowledge so when they’re sitting up in the stands next to people they have the upper hand on what’s going on.  (at the same time, make it fun and enjoyable and relaxing and interactive and that’s what we’ve had.)
 “the classroom portion of the day really allowed us to ask questions of players and coaches, learn about the game, the fundamentals, the rules and bring what we’ve learned onto the field.”
 “Just being able to interact so closely with collegiate coaches is really a fantastic honor and privilege and wonderful experience.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]Close to fifty women participated in the women’s football clinic.  WKU is looking forward to hosting another one next summer. 
The Hilltopper football season kicks off with a home game Friday night, August 29th against Bowling Green state university. 
With this week’s View from the Hill, I’m Amy Bingham.
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